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Aims 

It is the policy of Bonneygrove School that all children will wear our agreed uniform each day.  This fosters 
a feeling of belonging to our community, and helps children feel equal to each other.  

Bonneygrove School uniform can be purchased from Mapac with the school logo on (not compulsory) or from 
supermarkets/clothing retailers without the logo. Sample sizes are available to view in school. Details can be 
found at the end of this policy. Note: Uniform is not compulsory for Nursery children. 

Please ensure ALL items brought into school are clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

                                          

Burgundy 
sweatshirt, 
jumper or 

cardigan (with 
or without school 

logo) 

                                  

              

 

Grey skirt 
Grey pinafore 
Grey trousers 
Grey shorts 

Red and white gingham 
check dress for 

summer. 
Children in Reception 
classes are permitted 

to wear either black or 
dark grey joggers 
instead of school 

trousers. 

                                

 White long or short sleeved 
shirt with clip on tie (boys and 

girls) Tie (£4.50) can be 
purchased from the school 

office – exact cash/card reader 
or Wisepay. 

We expect children to wear 
clothing that they can 

remove easily themselves. 
For this reason, polo shirts 

are preferred instead of 
shirts. 



                                     

Boys - Grey/black socks 

Girls - Grey/black/white socks/tights 

   

In order to promote independence, we expect your child 
to wear appropriate BLACK footwear. 

Shoes with easy fastenings such as Velcro are preferred, 
as this will allow your child to put on and take off their 

shoes independently.  Flipflops, Uggs, Converse, trainers, 
Crocs or scuba shoes are not part of the school uniform. 

 

Outdoor/Raincoat 

A coat with a hood is highly recommended for your child, 
to access the outdoor classroom in wet weather. 

  

A burgundy fleece with the school logo is also available 
from Mapac (details at the bottom of this policy). 

 

 

Book Bag (with school logo) 

This will enable your child to take home reading books 
and homework on a regular basis. 

Book bags (£4.50) can be purchased from the school 
office – please bring exact cash in a sealed envelope with 

your child's name on the front. 

 



 

PE Kit /  PE Bag (with school logo) 

Plain white round neck T-shirt, black/burgundy shorts 
and black/burgundy jogging bottoms. 

PE bags (£3.50) can be purchased from the school office – 
please bring exact cash in a sealed envelope with your 

child's name on the front. 

 

Hair Accessories 

Hair accessories should be kept to a minimum and if 
worn should be either grey, black or burgundy.  

 

Nursery and Reception Children ONLY 

 

Spare Clothes Bag  

This should contain an entire change of clothes, including 
socks and underwear. 

 

Wellington boots 

 
Your child is required to have Wellington boots that will 

remain in school for outdoor learning. 

 Please ensure ALL items brought into school are clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

Please do not bring the following items into school: 

Snacks 
KS1 children will receive a piece of fruit or vegetables and water daily. 

We are a nut-free school. 

Jewellery 
For health and safety reasons, the wearing of jewellery is not permitted in school. Very small, stud 

earrings can be worn, but on PE lesson days, these should be removed or taped over at home 



  


